
Date: 4/1/2014 4:32:54 PM 
Subject: RE: DSS -General Counsel (803) 898-7368

From: Brown, Jason <JBrown@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Hanak-Coulter, Jessica <Jessica.Hanak-Coulter@dss.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Katherine,
Ginny and I spoke around 2:30 pm regarding the Ravenel DSS county office's unwillingness to communicate with
Alonzo Morris. Ginny returned with an update at 4:10 pm. The DSS county director, Lois Richter, spoke with Mr.
Morris on 3/21/14 along with several members of her staff, according to their call records. Ms. Richter will call Mr. 
Morris either today or tomorrow with an update on his case.

Thank you for your assistance.

Jason

Jason Brown
Director of Ombudsman 
Office of Governor Haley 
O: 803.734.7215
C: 803.3602360

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 2:06 PM
To: Brown, Jason
Cc: Hanak-Coulter, Jessica
Subject: DSS -General Counsel (803) 898-7368

Jason,
Below is Ginny's contact number.
Please call her to discuss a constituent that need immediate attention. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Virginia E Williamson
General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Social Services 
1535 Confederate Ave. Ext.
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Phone (803) 898-7368
FAX (803) 898-7245

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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